
TWIN RIVERS BRANCH #109 
Marysville, California 

Incorporated June 18, 1984 

SONS IN RETIREMENT 

CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAYS IN  AUGUST 
 
 Melvin Bensley,  Roland D’Arcy,  T.J. Fetters 
           Jim Morris, and Al Vannett   

 

Social hour....11:00 am            We meet the third Tuesday of every month 

Luncheon…..12:00 pm                            NEXT LUNCHEON - August 19, 2025  Meal ---- $22 
          Plaza Room, Hilcrest Plaza, 210 Julie Drive, Yuba City    w/o meal  --$2                                                                   

BIG SIR - TJ Fetters       (530)301-9054        thomasfetters45@yahoo.com   
Greetings Fellow Sirs:   
 August is here, and I hope the summer is being good to all of you?   
 August of 2025 is a milestone for yours truly as I will be celebrating number 80 
on August 20th, so I guess from here on it is all downhill!  
 Remember help build up the membership by bringing a guest to the meeting on 
the 19th.   
 Hope to see you there.  T.J.   

MEMBERSHIP  Sir Gerry Dorsey  (530)742-1449    sirgerry109@gmail.com  
  

Our membership is currently 41, so please keep looking for new members. 
You may not know, but we have to pay for a minimum of 25 meals a meeting.  With 
fewer members, it harder to exceed the minimum.  
 
  

 
 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT Sir Roland D’Arcy  (530)743-8742    
 

 Branch 109 has $1,118.55 currently in our checking. The 3rd quarter as-
sessment of $121.00 has been paid and there are no outstanding bills. 
   
      Roland D’Arcy, Br. 109 Treasurer 

Let the Sunshine In 
If  you know one of our members is facing  a challenge , contact either Dennis Bissell [530 
713 7787] or TJ Fetters [530 301 9054] ,so a card, note. or call from SIR can be offered in 
acknowledgement and support. 



SLOWTROLLERS - Sir Don Allen     (530)743-2160   dsallen74@comcast.net 
Fishing Report by Don Allen  
 Last month we had “Fun Day” on Lake Oroville on July17th. 
Six boats showed up, catching mostly Bass and a couple of Trout. 
  
 This month we again have a “Fun Day” scheduled for Lake 
Oroville on August 21

st
. 

 
 Next month we have a “Fun Day” on the Afterbay scheduled for Sept.18

th
. 

 
Fishing is still good at all local lakes fish are moving deeper due to the warm weather. 
 
 We meet the 1st Monday of the month at the Moose Lodge in Yuba City, 8:30 - 9 am; for cof-
fee and donuts. The meeting begins at 9 am. 

BOWLING Sir Ray Buttacavoli, (530)671-5599    Sir Jeff Brockman (530)755-0746 
 

 We  bowl every  Wednesday at Beale Bowl, at 11:00 am. 
 
All are welcome to bowl with us, but if you have not bowled with us since we 
moved to Beale AFB, it will be necessary to contact me so that we can 

start the paperwork for the Guest Pass.   

You can contact me at the phone number above or via email at rdb0416@comcast.net .   

DINING OUT       Sir Roland D’Arcy     743-8742 or rolanddrc@yahoo.com  
 

 Last month’s dining experience was an experience we won’t soon 
forget and now we will move on to hopefully a more enjoyable evening.  
 We will be going to Cool Hand Luke’s on Thursday on August 28. 
It was suggested that we meet at 5:30 to take advantage of the Early 
Bird Specials, sounds like a good idea. So for this time only, we will 
have a dine time of 5:30. Hope that we can once again have an enjoyable 
evening together. Please let me know if you have plan to attend. 
  
 

  rolanddrc@yahoo.com or 530-743-8742   Bon Appetit  

GOLF  ---  Sir Dennis Dempsey   487-3830  /    Sir Roland D’Arcy    743-8742    

The golfing schedule is very active from March to October. 
There are a few tournament regulations that ensure that 
play is efficient and enjoyable for everyone. 
1. Players must sign up ten days in advance to maximize 
players allowed. Others are placed on a waiting list. 
2. Payment at tournaments is always in cash. 
Participants scheduled to play who do not show up will pay $10 and pay in 
advance for any of the following tournaments.   
Contact Dennis (530) 487-3830 or Pete (530) 674-7234  
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BOCCE BALL Chairman - Carey Saunders (530) 632-1859 /  Jack Schoen, Assistant  - (719) 400-9830  
 
Bocce Ball is an easy game to learn but it can be a very hard game to master. It is 
sort of a combination of bowling and billiards. Bocce is played with eight large 
balls and one smaller target or object ball called a jack or pallino. The objective is 
to throw your bocce balls closer to the pallino or jack than your opponent. 
  

We play every Tuesday at Kingwood Park on Gray Avenue at 9:00.  
Please come and join us.  

   ANNIVERSARIES THIS MONTH 
    
  Brock Bowen (2024) Jeff Gingery (2018)  
Larry Herrera (2021) Larry Jones (2012)   Denny Kawada (2019) 
    CONGRATULATIONS  

 TRAVEL - Glenn Breslin  SIR 146 Travel Chair  glennbreslin@gmail.com  925-788-6520 
 

GOOD NEWS !!!    
New Trip Announced:  Many SIRs have mentioned interested in going to CUBA on 3/12/26 for a 7-
day tour.  If you are interested, then please let me know glennbreslin@gmail.com.  Trip details will be 
sent to all SIRs during June. 

Based upon both the SIR Multi-Branch travel questionnaire results and the related member interview input, 
these travel destinations have been chosen for future SIR Travel.   Please let Glenn Breslin know if you are 
interested. 

 

TRAVEL NOTES   
1. If interested, in any of these trips, please ask Glenn Breslin for the current Overseas Adventure Travel 

(OAT) discounts. 
2. All 2026 reservations by 6/15/25 will be price-protected against any OAT future price increases over the 

year.  
Travel Quotes: 

“Life was meant for great adventures and close friends” 
“There is an unspoken bond you create with the friends you travel with 
“Friends that travel together, stay together” 

 
Let me know if you have any questions or comments. 
 
Glenn Breslin   

Australia/New Zealand Japan/Korea 

1/7/26 to 1/25/26 ($5295-No Airfare/$7645-With 
Economy Airfare) 

• Both Melbourne Pre-Trip and Fiji Post-Trip avail-
able 

• Click this link for details 
https://www.gct.com/trips/land-tours/south-pacific/
australia-and-new-zealand/2021/itineraries 

• Group code is G6-30339 

4/1/26 to 4/16/26 ($7495-No Airfare/$9095-With Economy Airfare) 
Hiroshima Post-Trip available 
Click this link for for details 

https://www.oattravel.com/trips/land-adventures/asia/south-korea-
and-japan-temples-shrines-and-seaside-treasures/2021/itineraries 

Group code is G6-30339 
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From Dennis Bissell 





Sir Newsletter  
2328 Foust Street 
Marysville, CA 95901  
 

 PLEASE HAND CANCEL 


